FAIRVALE PUBLIC SCHOOL PARENT GROUP MEETING
GENERAL MINUTES MEETING
Date- Thursday 5 April 2023
Venue-Community Room
Minutes- Michelle Zacherl
	AGENDA ITEM 
	DISCUSSION 
	ACTION

	Principals Report




Acknowledgement     of Country
	Anthony Pitt- Welcome to final Facebook message for Term 1. Welcome to Miss Michelle.  
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	Thank You

	We have had a fabulous term of learning. Student attendance continues to improve and all children have had a very good term. I would like acknowledge the Fairvale staff - from teachers, the office staff, support officers and our community officers - it is always a team effort. 
 
	

	Staffing News 
	We have said a very sad goodbye to Mr Geoff, our school counsellor. He will be moving to a new school next term. We thank him for his commitment to FV and wish him well for the future. I will announce staffing plans next term.  

	

	Easter Hat Parade and Easter Raffle
	This morning we had a lovely morning with our Easter Hat Parade. We have not had a combined K-6 parade for at least 3 years. We also had many raffle ticket winners and Miss Michelle will talk more about that in a moment as well as some Term 2 Parent Café plans.  


	

	Key Events
Coming Up Term 2

	Ke 
       Students return to school on Wednesday 26 April. 
We will be having our ANZAC Day Ceremony on this day. A note has gone home today.  
On Thursday 27 April we have FRANKIE DAY. Children can wear green mufti - donating  gold coin and bring along some extra money to buy Frankinade $1 per cup 
or Frankie’s fav gelato $3.  
An  And that’s just Week 1!  
 
Be Before I hand over to Miss Michelle, on behalf of the Fai Fairvale staff, I wish everyone a safe, happy and 
healthy vacation period. For those families to celebrate Easter, I say ‘Happy Easter, enjoy this time with your family and friends’. 

	

	Next Meeting
	Thursday 4 May - this will be onsite.  
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We would like to acknowledge the Cabrogal
people who are the traditional custodians of this
land on which Fairvale Public School now stands.
We would also like to pay respect to the elders,
past, present and emerging of the Dharug Nation
and extend that respect to other Aboriginal
people present.

Let us all recognise the continuation of culture
and connection that Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander people have to country. As we strive to
build positive relationships within our community
let us all take this journey together.





